
 

 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

Tuesday 8th November 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 4 ― Swimming Lessons – Spring Term 2017 
 

As part of their physical education programme each Year 4 class will have swimming lessons once a week for 
ten weeks at SplashPoint during the Spring term.  We will begin swimming lessons on Monday 9th January 
2017 between 10.00am and 12.00 noon on the following dates: 
 
9th January 2017 – 13th February 2017 6 weeks 
6th March 2017 – 27th March 2017  4 weeks 
 
When completing the permission slip attached, please indicate an approximate level of swimming ability. This 
will only be used as an initial guide as all children will be assessed by staff at SplashPoint. Each group (half 
class) will be in the water for half an hour, with tuition by two ASA qualified teachers. 
 
The cost for these ten sessions will be £27.00 per child which includes a swimming hat and transport to and 
from SplashPoint by coach. If you would prefer, you can spread the cost of this activity as regular instalments. 
A payment card will be issued upon your first instalment. We appreciate that some families might find it 
difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do 
not hesitate to speak to one of us or the Head Teacher, in confidence, to discuss whether some suitable 
arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation. All children will be included in the 
activity. If your child currently receives / has received Free School Meals or is a “services” or “Looked After” 
child we do not require a contribution. If you think that your child may be eligible for FSM please speak to a 
member of staff in the office.  
 
As usual there is an option for you pay by cash or cheque.  Please ensure it is clearly labelled with your child’s 
name and class, in a sealed envelope. 
 
Please can I ask that all permission slips and payments are returned by Monday 6th December 2016. 
 
Children will need to have appropriate swimwear which should be a one piece swimsuit for girls and short, not 
baggy, trunks for boys. Goggles are advisable. SplashPoint has made the use of swimming caps compulsory for 
all school swimming lessons. These have been purchased in bulk by the school and will be issued at their first 
session. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss R Lynwood & Miss H Moyle 
Year 4 Teachers 
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Year 4 Swimming Lessons 
 

 
 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………… in …………………………………………….. class 
 
to attend the SplashPoint for swimming lessons beginning on Monday 9th January 2017. 
 

 I enclose a full payment of £27.00 □ 

 

 I wish to pay by instalments and enclose an initial payment of £……………. 

 
 
Please indicate an approximate level of swimming ability 
 

○ My child is a non-swimmer 

○ My child can swim between 5 and 10 metres 

○ My child can swim between 10 and 25 metres 

○ My child is a confident swimmer 

 
 

 
Signed …………………………………………………..… (Parent/Carer)   Date ……………… 

 
 

 

 

 
Return to class teacher by Monday 6th December 201 

 

 


